
 

 

Christmas Toy Sale!  

The FOAA PTA are excited to announce that we are holding a 

Christmas Gift Sale on Friday 1st December in the school hall 

between 3pm and 4pm. 

There will be plenty of Christmas gifts for you to purchase 

for the whole family; a hot chocolate stand to enjoy whilst 

you browse and a little craft table to keep the kids occupied 

whilst you shop!  

There are also some second -hand Christmas jumpers for 

sale.  

We hope that you can join us to help tick off a few items 

from your Christmas present list and grab a few bargains too!  

Everything will be £5 or less! 

 

 

 


